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University of Northern British Columbia

The Community Development Institute at the University of Northern BC

is proud to announce the spring lecture in its

Community Speakers Series

Mr. Lekstrom, MLA for Peace River South and the Parliamentary Secretary for Rural Development will be giving a free public lecture titled: 
 “The Importance of Rural Development”
Prince George, Monday, April 02, Room 7-150, 

7:30 pm to 9:00 pm, UNBC Prince George Campus

Burns Lake, Tuesday, April 03, 
  7:30 pm to 9:00 pm, Room 007 
College of New Caledonia, Burns Lake Campus
Co-Sponsored with the Village of Burns Lake
Blair Lekstrom was first elected in the 2001 provincial general election in the riding of Peace River South, and was re-elected for a second term in the 2005 general election. On February 14, 2007, Mr. Lekstrom was appointed as the Parliamentary Secretary for Rural Development. Reporting directly to the Premier, Mr. Lekstrom is responsible for working directly with rural communities and relevant ministries and agencies to ensure the development priorities of communities are advanced through various available funding programs. Mr. Lekstrom has served as a councillor and Mayor of Dawson Creek, a Peace River Regional District member, and served on the North Central Municipal Association executive. 
For Further information please contact: Don Manson at manson@unbc.ca or phone 960-5018

Series Sponsors
The Village of Burns Lake, Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako 
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